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Any student interested in playing high school tennis this school year is encouraged to attend a meeting Tuesday, August 29th with their parents at 7:00 p.m. in the small cafeteria (formally the 9th Grade cafeteria).

Today is the LAST day to turn in student council applications. We will be having a short meeting after school in Ms. Shaw's room (234) to discuss campaign procedures. Elections will be this Friday during advisory. 

Join Breakfast Book Club every Friday in the library beginning Friday, September 1st from 8:15 to 8:40.  Bring your own breakfast, and come and talk about books!  No reading required!

ALL STUDENTS (grades 9-12) must have their picture taken with Cindy Dover during school pictures to get a student ID. 
· Some schools are starting to require student IDs along with tickets to sporting events, so get your picture taken just in case!

Picture Schedule:
· If students have English on a Blue day, they will have their pictures taken on 8/29
· If students have English on a Red day, they will have pictures on 8/30
· If students take English at ECS, they will have pictures at ECS on Thursday 8/31 



Campbellsville University will be here September 13, Transylvania University will be here September 28, and Austin Peay State University will be here October 11, from 11:35-12:05 in the community room 281.  Please sign up using the QR code posted around the school, on the google calendar and in the Counseling office.

The Scott County Cardinal Players will be holding auditions for the fall play "Twisted Tales of Terror" next week, Wednesday August 30 and Thursday August 31 after school in the auditorium.  This is for any SCHS student grades 9-12.  There are lots of roles and this is a great show to start with if you have never been in a play before.  Audition packets are available in room 246.  Anyone interested in stage crew does not need to attend auditions, we will have a meeting at a later date. 

Any student interested in auditioning for Gifted and Talented Dance can pick up an audition packet from the front office!  Forms in the Packet are due back in the front office by August 28th!
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